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Good evening Vanners and Welcome to summer! 

Happy VanadaDay to our Vanner friends to the north EH! 

We have been doing a few ketch-up projects around the Museum during our Covid lockdown. Finally got 

about 10 years of pins and patches sorted and in the displays. If you are looking for anything in 

particular, let me know as we have lots of extra's. 

Just a quick reminder to take a look at our web-site to see all the goodies posted in the gift shop. We can 

do some dealing on the stuff if you see some stuff you like. Just ask! Most of the items are from the Dale 

Tess collection. Dale was gracious enough to leave his collection to the Museum for us to raise money. 

Visit us at museumofvanning.com. You can also find info on memberships and our ring of honor. 

Since I am feeling a little better these days if any of you are in the neighborhood and want to see the 

Museum, just drop us a line and we will try to accommodate you. Make sure to bring a mask please! 

Hope all of you are staying safe and have a nice 4th of July Holiday. Keep on Vannin! 

 

http://museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR0r-1m8Ww6J8bNG1TYTjgI1Z0zG_21GH_u8Q5GwO1241YLwukSXz2dmf6c

